
 

 

 

Please stand for the Pledge of Allegiance:  

I pledge allegiance to the Flag of the United States of America, and to the Republic for which it stands: one Na-
tion under God, indivisible, with Liberty and Justice for all. 

STAY CLASSY WEST VALLEY! 

INFORMATION: 
 
 
  
Join VEX Robotics and Power Your Future! VEX Robotics challenges you to design, build, and code real robots to take 
on global competitions. Whether you're into engineering, coding, teamwork, or just want to try something awesome — 
there's a place for you in VEX. Create innovative robots, Compete in tournaments. No experience needed. Just bring your 
curiosity. The first meeting will be at lunch TODAY (8/19) in room 404. If you have any question see Mr. Soksoda  
  
Girls interested in playing tennis: please come talk to Mr. Wyrick in room 614 or out in the quad at lunch.  
 
Elections:  Are you interested in amplifying your class voice?  Apply to be a class officer today!  Applicants must possess 
higher than a 3.0 cumulative GPA, and a lot of school spirit!  You must apply by this Friday (8/22).  Please email or see 
Jacob Garcia (316130@students.auhsd.net) by Friday (8/22).  Elections will be held on Thursday, August 28. 
 
Attention students with work permits!  
If you have a work permit that was issued last school year or over summer break it will EXPIRE this Friday (8/22). Please 
stop by the counseling office if you need your work permit renewed.  
 
Attention ROP students! Please listen carefully to your instructions: 3rd-4th Period ROP Students: Quietly excuse yourself 
from 2nd period at 9:35 and report to the bus loading area. Your bus leaves at 9:40. You will return to campus at 11:50.  
5th-6th Period ROP Students: Quietly excuse yourself from 4th period at 11:50, get your lunch and be to the bus loading 
area by 12:00. Your bus leaves at 12:05 and you will return to campus at the end of the school day. 
 
 
FROM THE PRINCIPAL’S OFFICE:  You are not to be in the parking lot at lunch for  any reason without an 
OCP.  Students found to be in the parking lot at anytime during the school day without an OCP will have consequences. 
 
REMINDER FROM THE PRINICPAL’S OFFICE:  Phones are not to be out during class time.  This includes when 
going to the restroom, library, office, etc.  Administration will be doing random phone sweeps throughout the semester.  
Don’t be caught with your phone out! 
 


